
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Aaron Daniels
Cc: Charles Lock; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hensley, Chad, EMNRD; Velez, Nelson, EMNRD
Subject: (Extension Approval) nAPP2128846984 - Mosaic Federal 2419 WA #002H
Date: Tuesday, January 4, 2022 2:16:00 PM

RE: Incident #NAPP2128846984
 
Aaron,
 
Your request for an extension to March 13th, 2022 is approved.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Aaron Daniels <aarond@kfoc.net> 
Sent: Monday, January 3, 2022 11:36 AM
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
<Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD <Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>; Hensley, Chad,
EMNRD <Chad.Hensley@state.nm.us>
Cc: Charles Lock <CharlesL@kfoc.net>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] nAPP2128846984 - Mosaic Federal 2419 WA #002H - 90 day extension
 

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to clicking on
links or opening attachments.

Good Morning All,
 
This email serves as an extension request for the remediation of the release associated with the
Mosaic Federal 2419 WA #002H. I am requesting an extension from the original January 13, 2022
due date to March 13, 2022. The delay is due to ongoing operations on the
well/wellhead/surrounding areas.
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
Give me a call if you have any questions or concerns.
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Aaron Daniels
Sr. EHS Representative
Kaiser-Francis Oil Company
918-491-4352
 


